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SG Fleet Group Limited (ASX: SGF) – Suspension from Official 
Quotation 
Description 

The securities of SG Fleet Group Limited (‘SGF’) will be suspended from quotation immediately under Listing Rule 
17.2, at the request of SGF, pending the release of an announcement regarding a potential material transaction. 

Issued by 

Neel Bhowmick 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

26 March 2021 

Neel Bhowmick 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
ASX Compliance Pty Limited 
20 Bridge Street  
Sydney NSW 2000 

By email: tradinghaltssydney@asx.com.au  
 

Dear Neel 

SG FLEET GROUP LIMITED (ASX: SGF) – REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 

Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.2, SG Fleet Group Limited (ACN 167 554 574) (SG Fleet) 
requests a voluntary suspension of trading in relation to it ordinary shares with immediate effect.  

For the purposes of ASX Listing Rule 17.2, SG Fleet provides the following information to ASX: 

(a) the voluntary suspension is requested pending an announcement relating to a potential 
material transaction and is required to ensure SG Fleet shares are not trading on a 
misinformed basis;  
 

(b) SG Fleet requests that the voluntary suspension remain in place until the earlier of 
commencement of trading on 30 March 2021 and when SG Fleet requests that the 
voluntary suspension otherwise be lifted; and 
 

(c) SG Fleet is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted 
or any other information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary suspension. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Tawanda Mutengwa 
Company Secretary 
SG Fleet Group Limited 
T: +61 2 9494 1261 
E: TMutengwa@sgfleet.com    
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